
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTACHMENT 47 –  PHMSA APPROVAL OF ENBRIDGE FACILITY RESPONSE PLAN 
 



 

From: melanie.barber@dot.gov [melanie.barber@dot.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, April 15, 2010 9:36 AM 
To: Jason Boisvert 
Subject: Enbridge Pipelines Facility Response Plans Superior Region, Chicago Region, and North 
Dakota Region 

The United States Department of Transportation Office of Pipeline Safety has received 
the Enbridge Pipelines Facility Response Plans for the Superior Region, Sequence 
Number 866; Chicago Region, Sequence Number 867; and North Dakota Region, 
Sequence Number 665.  I have reviewed and approved the Enbridge Pipelines Facility 
Response Plans Superior Region, Sequence Number 866; Chicago Region, Sequence 
Number 867; and North Dakota Region, Sequence Number 665.  I have reviewed and 
approved the Facility Response Plan Questionnaires for the Enbridge Pipelines Facility 
Response Plans Superior Region, Sequence Number 866 and the Chicago Region, 
Sequence Number 867. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Melanie M. C. Barber 
Environmental Planning Officer 
United States Department of Transportation 
Office of Pipeline Safety 
Room E22-210 
1200 New Jersey Avenue, S.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20590 
Office: 202-366-4560 



Melanie M. C. Barber 
Environmental Planning Officer 

Office of Pipeline Safety 
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration 

United States Department of Transportation 
Room E22-210 

1200 New Jersey Avenue, S.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20590 

 
 
 
 

January 29, 2008 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Jason Boisvert 
Emergency Response Engineer 
Enbridge Pipelines Inc. 
10201 Jasper Avenue 
Edmonton, AB  T5J 3N7 
Canada 
 
Dear Mr. Boisvert: 
 
I am writing to you about Enbridge Pipelines Facility Response Plans Sequence Numbers 
866, Superior Region; 867, Chicago Region; 1666, Cushing Region; and 665, North 
Dakota Region.  Based on our Facility Response Plan conference and my review of the 
changes that you made to the Facility Response Plans and the questionnaires, I approve 
Enbridge Pipelines Facility Response Plans Sequence Numbers 866, Superior Region; 
867, Chicago Region; 1666, Cushing Region; and 665, North Dakota Region. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
      
 
     Melanie M. C. Barber 
 



Melanie M. C. Barber 
Environmental Planning Officer 

Office of Pipeline Safety 
Pipeline and Hazardous Materials Safety Administration 

United States Department of Transportation 
Room E22-210 

1200 New Jersey Avenue, S.E. 
Washington, D.C. 20590 
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Mr. Jason Boisvert 
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Enbridge Pipelines Inc. 
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866, Superior Region; 867, Chicago Region; 1666, Cushing Region; and 665, North 
Dakota Region.  Based on our Facility Response Plan conference and my review of the 
changes that you made to the Facility Response Plans and the questionnaires, I approve 
Enbridge Pipelines Facility Response Plans Sequence Numbers 866, Superior Region; 
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